
 

Giffnock Primary School celebrates….. 
Anti Bullying Week 

13
th
 November to 17

th
 November 2017 

#respectmeans 
 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carers,  
 

During Anti-Bullying Week we are asking adults and young people alike to 
get involved in a national conversation about what #respectmeans to them – 
encouraging them to show leadership against bullying and reflect on their 
own and others’ behaviour.  Respect is fundamental to all relationships – 
including online relationships – and it should be at the heart of how we treat 
each other.  
 

We want to send the message that positive cultures based on respect prevent 
bullying and we can all make a difference. 
 

Throughout the week we have planned a series of activities and discussions 
designed to provoke discussion and thought around this issue. Please see our 
activity menu for a whole school overview on our approaches for the week. 
 

We look forward to sharing our views with you and hearing your thoughts on 
our work.  
 
From Giffnock Primary Rights Respecting School Committee 



 
 
 

Week beginning 13th November 2017 activities 
 
Monday 13th November 2017 

 
All pupils are asked to wear odd socks today. We are focusing on the 

message:- 
We are all different and equal 

 
PC Grant Our Campus Police Officer will be holding workshops in our blue hall for 
p1-3 from 9.30 – 10 am and for p4-7 from 10 -10.30 am. 
 
Whole school design a sock – showing the theme  
We are all different and equal (template given) so all children in school have a sock 
displayed throughout our school and playground for the day! 
 
Tuesday 14th November 2017 
 
The Rights Respecting School Representatives will present to p1-3 at 9.30-10 and 
from 10-10.30 approximate visit and take stages together to show a Respect Me film 
in the Blue Hall. 

 
Whole school competition today. Pupils are asked as a class to make a sticker 

design to celebrate the message We are all different and equal 
The winning design will be chosen by a mix of staff and pupils and the winning 
sticker design will be made into stickers so that by the end of the week our whole 
school will be wearing it! 

 
 
 

Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th November 2017 
 
Games in the playground to encourage friendship and participation with Sarah Bird 
Active Schools Co ordinator  
 
 
Friday 17th November 2017 Awesome Achievers Assembly  
 
Whole school assembly on presenting of winning sticker design 
 

Further resources and information is available on http://respectme.org.uk/resources/ 

http://respectme.org.uk/resources/

